From: Todd Selig

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 11:37 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Re: Madbury Road #28 - information from Audrey Cline

De.ar Michael,

[ would encourage the Planning Board to deny the request. The disputed conditions were
wisely required by the Planning Board after prudent and careful consideration and those
considerations/concerns have not changed, as clearly evidenced by the recent concerns
leading to a police response. | | ‘

Todd

Todd I. Selig, Administrator

Town of Durham, NH

t: 603.868.5571 [ m: 603.817.0720

a: 8 Newmarket Rd., Durham, NH 03824 USA

e: tselig@ci.durham.nh.us | w: www.ci.durham.nh.us

Everyone can tackle climate change. How can you reduce your carbon footprint?
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